YMovember 14, 1969

Dr. Paul W. Tweeten

Consultant, Science Fducation
Department of Public Instruction
Grimes State Office Building

Des Moines, Towa 503190

Dear Dr. Tweeten:

Last vear there was an award for
the outstanding Mathematics teacher in
‘the state of Iowa and there was not enough
publicity to elicit many recommendations
for this award, It would seem to me that
if the award were to be given next vear, we
should begin to think of some publicity
concerning it. in order to have more compe-
titors.

Would you inform me if the award is to
be given and if so, do you have any ideas
for publicizing same?

Yours truly,

B,E. Gillam
Secretary~Treasurer

Towa Section
Mathematical 2Zssociation
of America
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